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LEADING WITH HEART
The Strategic Priorities for Ridley

In our second year of 
“Leading with Heart” the 
Ridley community has 

deepened its commitment to 
moving forward with our 

current Strategic Priorities.
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Created a new “Life Examined” interdisciplinary 
course for Grade 12 students. This course 
equips students with skills and knowledge 
to solve problems, make decisions, create 
personal meaning, and present findings beyond 
the scope of a single subject or discipline.

Collaborated with Jillian Dowling from 
SleepWise to educate students and faculty on 
building healthy sleep habits. Additionally, a 
4-week partnership was established for Grades 
7–12, leading to the development of 
personalized sleep plans for each student.

The inaugural Terar Dum Prosim event was held 
in March and recognized students, faculty, sta�, 
alumni, and parents who have made significant 
contributions to their communities. This will 
continue to be an annual event.

The Campus Masterplan refresh began in 
April, focusing on creating social spaces that 
promote student engagement and a vibrant 
campus life. Customized Ridley Muskoka chairs 
will be placed in key spaces around campus.

Developed and implemented an audit process 
to collect data on global competency in 
curricular, co-curricular, residential life, and 
events. This will allow us to assess current 
practices and identify areas for improvement in 
promoting global awareness and understanding.

Created a Sustainability Master Plan 
incorporating the Vision Level 1 Climate 
Action Plan. This marks a significant step 
towards addressing climate-related challenges 
and achieving environmental goals by outlining 
actionable steps for regenerative practices 
and initiatives.

Our collaboration with Sport Niagara has 
expanded to create partnerships with Niagara 
Public Health and Brock University, establishing 
us as a key member in regional community 
development e�orts leveraging physical activity 
and sport.

An enhanced social media strategy was 
implemented, resulting in a significant increase 
in engagement from our audiences. This fall, we 
will transition the Alumni Facebook page into a 
group to allow users to share their own content, 
creating a deeper sense of community and 
connection amongst alumni.


